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The members of IBEW Local 932 urge the 
Oregon Legislature to Pass House Bill 3464 in 
support of the Coos Bay Channel Project.   
 
This project is vital to the long-term economic 
future of the Coos Bay area and the entire 
central and south coast.  A vibrant and active 
harbor results in significant economic activity in 
the region – and will help keep our membership 
working, paying taxes and contributing to the 
community.   
 
We urge passage of the measure.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:  
Brian Krieg  
IBEW 932 Government Affairs Representative 
503/709-9670   brian@focuspointcom.com 

 
The International 
Brotherhood of 

Electrical Workers 
Local #932 represents 
electricians who live 
and work throughout 

the central and southern 
coast areas of Oregon – 

From the California 
border  to Lincoln City. 


